
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 2 December 2024 

Dear families,  

Our PTFA are busy putting the final touches ahead of Wednesday, raffle tickets 

are available to buy from the school office, prizes include; £20 cash prize, 2 x 

12” pizzas from Golden Fry Chip Shop and 2 x £10 Hope Community Cafe 

vouchers. There will be a selection of stalls at the Fayre, handmade cakes and 

crafts, and of course Santa will be in attendance. We are looking forward to our 

Christmas Fayre on Wednesday, we do hope that you are able to join us. 

Our Year 5 and 6 children have been working hard in the design and technology 

lessons! Last week they prepared fresh pastry and finely chopped a selection of 

vegetables, this week they will complete their project, the end results are set to 

be delicious!  

Children have been busy rehearsing for our Christmas performance, the songs 

are being sung around school and I can guarantee that this will be the best show 

to date at WGPA! Tickets will be available from the school office tomorrow, 

initially tickets are limited to two per family, we will of course open up more if 

numbers allow.  

Christmas is a truly magical time of the year. We are looking forward to seeing 

you all in school at the dates listed to the right.  

Enjoy your week,  

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 
 

Wednesday 4th December 

PTFA Christmas Fayre 

 

Tuesday 10th December 

Christmas Pantomime in school 

 

Wednesday 11th December and 

Thursday 12th December 

Whole School Christmas 

Performance - 2pm  

 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas Lunch 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Values Awards and last day of 

Term 2 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Christingle Service 2pm 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Last day of Term 2 

 

Monday 6th January  

First day of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Raffle Tickets £1 per strip 

Available from the school office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our school tree stood in pride of place at St 

Wulfram’s Church at the Christmas tree Festival.  

I went on Saturday with my family, it was a privilege 

to see the decorations that the children made.  

Our EYFS and Key Stage One children went to see 

all of the trees that were displayed last week.  

A special thank you to Mrs McGibbon and Mrs 

Coverley for making this possible.  

A group of 12 pupils attended the 

Grantham Cheerleading Festival at 

The Priory Ruskin Academy. The 

pupils learnt basic cheers, chants, 

walk ons and movement to music. 

Most impressively, they were able 

to do STUNT WORK! So many 

of our school values were on 

show here: belief, love, ambition, 

courage and integrity.  
 

"WGPA are the best, we are 

better than all the rest!!!! 

Goooooooooo West 

Grantham!!!!!!" (Mr Kitchen) 


